Mrs Madden's Class News Friday 27th October 2024

This Week...

The children loving our phonics lessons and all the activities they've taken part in linked to the phonemes: 'g o c k'.

Children have been

- using tweezers to put pompoms on the ghost
- reading words on the oranges
- squeezing oranges and drinking the juice
- painting/printing with carrots
- practising our cutting skills and cutting kites
- kicking balls and playing in the kitchen home corner
- playing 'Kim's' Memory Game

Number songs and counting has been this week's maths focus.

Next Week...

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds 'ck e u r' and enjoy a variety of activities and the children will be practising writing their name. We'll go on an autumn walk around the woodland area and start to observe the changes in autumn. If you are able to collect some pine cones and conkers, we'd love to use them in class. Thank you.

More News...

Family photos and Baby photos – most families have sent us some – thank you so much! If you are yet to do this, please do add some for us to share, thank you.

Book Bags – polite request not to put water bottles in book bags, sadly, we've had some water damage to reading books due to this.

Bags – we've noticed a few children are bringing a bag to school in addition to their book bag and often the bag is empty.

Could we ask that you just bring their book bags, coats and water bottles to school, thank you.

Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Madden ©